

July 11, 2005

David C. Hogan Vice President Dario Designs 205 Walnut Street Framingham, MA 01702

Dear Mr. Hogan:

I would like to thank you for coordinating and accompanying us on our tour of the Newspaper Agency Corporation building.

The lay out of the site emphasizes your talent and efficient design involving landscaping and parking. The Mayor and City Council are thrilled to have such an impressive building with its cutting edge design in our city.

I am excited to have such high quality development here in West Valley City.

Sincerely,

Wayne T. Pyle City Manager